
 

September 13, 2023 

RE: Frontier Solar Project Community Outreach   

Dear Neighbor,  

BrightNight is proposing to develop and construct an approximately 120-megawatt solar electric 
generating facility to be located in Washington and Marion Counties, Kentucky, approximately 
2.4 miles north of Lebanon. As a neighbor to the solar project, we want to invite you to an 
informational session on Thursday, September 28, 2023, from 5-8 PM, at Rosewood Bar & 
Grill, located at 520 Fairway Dr., Lebanon, KY 40033.        

At this informational session, you can expect to learn about utility-scale solar projects, Frontier 
Solar Project specifics, and what to expect during construction and project operations. We would 
also like to take this opportunity to get to know our neighbors and introduce BrightNight and the 
project team. In the meantime, please feel free to contact the project team at the contact 
information provided below. Your questions or concerns are welcome at any time. 

BrightNight recognizes our projects have a long-term presence in the communities where they 
are sited, and we value your input during this process.   

Best regards,  

 

Joseph Albrecht 
Director of Development 
  
Phone: (859) 380-7781 
Email: joseph.albrecht@brightnightpower.com  
Company Website: www.brightnightpower.com    
Project Website: https://brightnightpower.com/frontier/ 
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